
 

 

Circular No – 079/2024 

Date: 25.12.2024 

 

To 

All Members of The Association 

 

KEA IS IN THE NEWS ONCE AGAIN   

 

1. The members may refer to our Circular No. 77/2024 dated 

23.12.2024 wherein the gist of the decision of the Division Bench of 

the Hon’ble High Court of Karnataka under which it had directed that 

employers must be heard in the Writ Petition challenging the 

Minimum Wages Notification.  

2. Now the gist of the judgment is reported in the Vijaya Karnataka 

dated 25.12.2024.  Extract of the news item is given over-leaf.   

3. The members will be informed of the further developments in the 

matter.   

     For KARNATAKA EMPLOYERS’ ASSOCIATION 

                                                                                    Sd/ 

                                                                           [B C Prabhakar] 

                                                                              President 




